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At Shooters Hill Sixth Form, we are
committed to fostering a sense of
responsibility towards the
environment and promoting
sustainable practices. As part of
this commitment, we were
delighted to partner with Lovell ,  a
leading sustainability-focused
company, for a special
Sustainability Day.
On this enlightening day, students
had the opportunity to participate
in workshops and activities that
highlighted the importance of eco-
conscious living and the role they
can play in creating a sustainable
future. From recycling initiatives to
discussions on renewable energy,
students gained invaluable
insights into the world of
sustainability.
This event not only broadened our
students' horizons but also
reinforced our commitment to
equipping them with the
knowledge and skil ls to be
responsible global citizens.
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Exploring the Future at
the BMW Stephen

James in Woolwich
OUR STUDENTS EMBARKED ON AN EXCITING AND INFORMATIVE TRIP TO THE BMW
SHOWROOM, WHERE THEY GOT A TASTE OF THE INNOVATION AND TECHNOLOGY THAT
DRIVE THE AUTOMOTIVE INDUSTRY. THIS EYE-OPENING EXPERIENCE ALLOWED OUR
LEARNERS TO EXPLORE THE CUTTING-EDGE FEATURES OF BMW VEHICLES AND
LEARN ABOUT THE BRAND'S COMMITMENT TO SUSTAINABLE MOBILITY.
THE TRIP WAS NOT ONLY EDUCATIONAL BUT ALSO INSPIRING, AS IT ENCOURAGED
OUR STUDENTS TO THINK ABOUT FUTURE CAREER POSSIBILITIES IN THE WORLD OF
AUTOMOTIVE DESIGN AND ENGINEERING. IT WAS A DAY FILLED WITH CURIOSITY,
QUESTIONS, AND A GLIMPSE INTO THE POSSIBILITIES THAT LIE AHEAD.
AT SHOOTERS HILL SIXTH FORM, WE BELIEVE IN PROVIDING OUR FOUNDATION
LEARNING STUDENTS WITH EXPERIENCES THAT GO BEYOND THE CLASSROOM,
EXPANDING THEIR HORIZONS AND IGNITING THEIR PASSION FOR THE FUTURE.



Open Evening on the 11th October: Unveiling Opportunities
We kicked off the month with a bang, showcasing our
exceptional educational offerings at the Open Day held on the
11th of October. It was a remarkable event fi l led with
prospective students and their families exploring the vibrant
learning environment here at Shooters Hill Sixth Form.
Our dedicated team of teachers, mentors, and support staff
were on hand to answer questions and provide valuable insights
into our wide range of foundation learning programs. Visitors
had the chance to witness firsthand the diverse range of
subjects and extracurricular activities we offer.
If you missed this exciting event, don't worry! Our doors are
always open, and you can schedule a personalised tour or
consultation at any time to discover what makes Shooters Hill
Sixth Form the ideal place for your educational journey. 

FOUNDATION LEARNING
OPEN EVENT

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US IN THIS MONTH'S
FOUNDATION LEARNING NEWSLETTER. STAY TUNED
FOR MORE EXCITING UPDATES AND EVENTS IN THE

COMING MONTHS AS WE CONTINUE TO EMPOWER OUR
STUDENTS TO REACH THEIR FULL POTENTIAL. IF YOU
HAVE ANY SUGGESTIONS OR CONTRIBUTIONS FOR THE

NEXT NEWSLETTER, PLEASE DON'T HESITATE TO
REACH OUT. YOUR INPUT IS VALUABLE TO US!

WARM REGARDS,

THE SHOOTERS HILL SIXTH FORM FOUNDATION
LEARNING DEPARTMENT


